
August 18, 2024

Greetings Foothill Intermediate Community,

I am excited and honored to introduce myself as the new principal of Foothill Intermediate and Loma 

Rica Elementary Schools. It is with great enthusiasm that I join this close-knit community where every 

student, parent, and staff member plays a vital role in our shared journey of learning and growth for 

Foothill Intermediate students.

Having spent over 25 years in school administration in elementary, middle and secondary education in 

the Yuba/Sutter communities, I bring a deep commitment to fostering a safe and caring environment 

where each student will thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. My passion for education 

stems from a belief in the power of learning and the importance of strong family and community 

partnerships. I received my doctorate in education focusing on family engagement. I know working 

together will achieve great things for students and I’m excited to continue the mission of providing 

stimulating and innovative educational programs for students that motivates and allows them to 

achieve their highest potential. 

I am excited to be joining a school community that values collaboration, creativity, and critical 

thinking, and look forward to continuing to ensure that every student promoted is high school, career 

and college ready. I look forward to building on the strong foundation that Principal Vette, Foothill 

Intermediate faculty, staff, and the community have built and look forward to more great things for 

our foothill community.

As we embark on this new school year together, I look forward to meeting each of you and working 

closely with our talented staff, dedicated parents, and supportive community members. Together, we 

will continue to build upon the traditions of excellence and achievement that define Foothill 

Intermediate. I have great hopes for our school and am truly thrilled to be a part of this community!

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or ideas you have. I am eager to hear your 

thoughts as we strive to make Foothill Intermediate the best it can be for our students. Here's to a 

wonderful year ahead filled with growth, learning, and success.

With Raider Pride, 

Dr. Karen Villalobos
Foothill Intermediate Principal

L O M A  R I C A  E L E M E N TA R Y

Home of the Mustangs

5150 Fruitland Road

MarYSVILLE, CA 95901

(530) 741-6144

﻿

M a r y s v i l l e  J o i n t  U n i f i e d  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  

K a r e n  V i l l a l o b o s ,  E d . D .  P r i n c i p a l

F O O T H I L L  I N T E R M E D I A T E

Home of the Raiders

5351 Fruitland Road

MarYSVILLE, CA 95901

(530) 741-6130

Dr. Villalobos ~ Meet & Greet                Monday, August  12th / 4 - 6PM                  Foothill Intermediate CONFERENCE ROOM


